
December 10, 2004 
 
 
On June 16, 2004, Verizon filed its Annual Interstate Access Tariff Filing, Transmittal 
Nos. 459, 460, 461, and 462 for the Verizon Telephone Company Tariffs F.C.C. Nos. 1, 
11, 14 and 16, respectively. 
 
Included in the support documentation accompanying the June 16, 2004 filing were rate 
increases for Special Access Additional Cooperative Acceptance Testing and 
Nonscheduled Testing.  These rate increases were intended to be incorporated in the rate 
sections in F.C.C. Tariffs Nos. 1, 11, 14, and 16. However, these rate changes were 
inadvertently omitted from the tariff pages filed with F.C.C. Tariff No. 1 (Transmittal No. 
459). 
 
This notification is to inform Verizon customers purchasing Access Services under 
F.C.C. No. 1 that Verizon is filing to correct the rates for Special Access Additional 
Cooperative Acceptance Testing (SNT USOC) and Nonscheduled Testing (SNO USOC) 
in Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, as reflected in the support documentation filed June 16, 2004 
(Transmittal No. 459). 
 
The rate increases described above will be filed in December 2004.  
 
In addition to correcting the testing services rate, as described above, Verizon is 
reinstating the rates in Tariff F.C.C. No. 1 for Testing and Maintenance with Other 
Telephone Companies and Other Labor services (USOC ALK).   


